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WRONG-WAY DRIVER DETECTION & 
NOTIFICATION SYSTEMS  

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

Addendum No. 1 
Issued January 29, 2024 

This is an addendum to the Wrong-Way Driver Detection & Notification Systems Request for Proposals 
(RFP) offered by the North Carolina Turnpike Authority.  
 
Prospective Respondents: You are hereby notified of the following information in regard to the referenced 
RFP: 

• Section A – Official revisions to the Wrong-Way Driver Detection & Notification Systems RFP  
   
All other terms, conditions and requirements of the original RFP dated January 17, 2024, remain unchanged 
unless modified by this Addendum.  
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REVISIONS: Following are the revisions to the RFP documents (Deletions are shown in 
black text strikeout mode and additions are in red text).     
 
Part I Administrative, Section 2.1 Schedule, Table 1-1: Procurement Schedule has been modified as 
follows:   

 

Table I-1: Procurement Schedule 

 


